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June 2023 
Year 6 information for parents 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This letter is intended to give you information regarding the last few weeks of term for our Year 6 
pupils.  
 
Monday 17th July – Wednesday 19th July – York residential 
For those children who are going to York, they will need to be in school at the normal time and we will 
aim to be back by the end of the school day on Wednesday 19th July. Please follow Park Lane on Twitter 
for updates.  
 
If your child is not attending the trip to York, they should come into school at the usual times where a 
member of staff will work with them on a whole project linked to recreation – creating games, creating 
drinks and other fun activities.  
 
Monday 10th July – T-shirt signing 
Please ensure that your child has a school shirt in school which can be signed, along with a newspaper. 
This will help when signing to prevent print going through to the other side. 
Please write their name in large letters across the front of the shirt, then bring these into school in a 
named bag – they can be left in the child’s locker. The shirts will be taken into the main hall where all 
the Year 6 children can sign the shirts, along with autograph books which the school will provide. 
Children will need to bring in their own marker pens to sign the shirt.  
 
Thursday 13th July – Activity Day 
We will be taking children to the pool for a splash party before returning to school to complete other 
activities. In the afternoon there will be an ‘It’s a Knockout’ themed day where children will challenge 
each other in a range of activities. Please send children to school with their swimming kit and dressed 
in their P.E kit. 
There will be a special lunch for Year 6 children in school – please pay for this on the school gateway 
(select Key Stage 2 Meals). We hope that this will be an enjoyable last lunch in the school hall.  
 
Friday 14th July – last day in school 
We will have a large screen brought into school and we will watch a film outside. Please send your child 
in with a garden chair that they can sit on. Popcorn, drinks, and other treats will be served.  
For lunch we will order pizza from a local takeaway – we will attempt to cater for all needs.  
 
Friday 14th July – Leavers assembly at 2.00pm 
We would like to invite all Year 6 parents to St Mary’s Church from 2.00pm – 3.00pm for a leaver’s 
assembly. Here we will thank children and parents for their time at school and children will share a 
memory of their time here. We will finish by sharing the leaver’s video that has been created. At the 
end of the assembly, you will be allowed to take your children home with you.  
 
Continued…. 



Park Lane Primary & Nursery School 
 Executive Head: Rob Litten 
 Deputy Executive Head: Rachel Bains 

 Park Lane, Whittlesey, Peterborough, Cambs PE7 1JB 
Tel: 01733 203433   

e-mail: office@parklaneprimary.com   www.parklaneprimary.com 

Park Lane Primary & Nursery School is operated by Aspire Learning Trust which is a charitable company limited by guarantee  
and registered in England and Wales with company number 8006711. The Registered Office is at Sir Harry Smith School, Whittlesey 

 
All activities (apart from York) are being kindly funded by FOPLS – we thank them for being amazing 
each year and supporting us.  
 
Leaver’s hoodies should be with us shortly and we will hand these out towards the end of the year. 
 
Finally, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your support during your child’s time 
at Park Lane and hope that at some point they might want to come back and tell us how they are 
getting on.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

    
Mr P Ingham     Mrs S Gregory 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


